
Yr 7 End of Term letter/jr 

30 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Year 7 - End of Term 
 
As we approach the holidays we wanted to take this opportunity to express our thanks for your 
continued support in what has been an exciting second term at Wildern School. I believe that it is 
important that we reflect on the last term and recognise what a huge step our students have made 
in elevating their secondary school journey. 
 
We wanted to write to say a big thank you to you for your continued support which has been 
integral in what has been another busy and productive term.  It has been excellent to see Year 7 
getting so involved in many of the events around school. These have included events such as 
sporting clubs/events, the choir performances, art competitions, and Student Voice presentations 
in our assemblies. Students have contributed heavily to charity events, have represented the 
school in workshops and it is always the highlight of our week to celebrate the plethora of success 
in our assembly. We are immensely proud of all they have achieved so far. 
 
In the Summer Term, students will be focusing on their progress as we move steadily towards the 
next phase of their first year at Wildern. Our year group mantra is ‘Be the best version of yourself’ 
and  will continue to be our focus as we encourage your child(ren) to really focus on making the 
most of every minute at school; to take any opportunities that come their way and keep building 
on the great start they have made. Alongside this mantra, we will also be showing a clear focus 
on making good choices; exposing them to these concepts ahead of Year 8 in which they will 
choose their GCSE pathways. 
 
Most importantly over Easter we want the students to rest. School is so rich with activity and 
demands such focus that it is vital we encourage students to rest and rejuvenate - with chocolate 
of course - ready for their return as they embark on their final term of Year 7. 
 
Well done for all their hard work over this term and we look forward to seeing them all refreshed 
on their return on 17 April. However you and your family are spending Easter, I hope you are able 
to enjoy some rest, family time and make wonderful memories.  
 
Well done Year 7. We are incredibly proud of you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr S Clissold      Mrs R Thomas  
Director of Progress and Achievement  Assistant Director of Progress and Achievement 
Year 7       Year 7    
 


